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Keeping Safe At Newmark 

Dear Newmark Parents and Staff,

We want to thank all our families and staff for being so vigilant in keeping the Newmark school building 

open since September. It has been a lot of hard work to keep the virus outside Newmark’s doors. Please 

take a few minutes to watch this very important Mid Year Update.  

General Reminders:

• Continue to stay vigilant.

• If your child is onsite, the Daily COVID-19 Screening is still required.  

• Continue to notify Newmark at covid@newmarkeducation.com if: 

◦ Your child exhibits any symptoms

◦ Your child has tested positive for COVID-19

◦ Someone in the household has tested positive for COVID-19

◦ Your child or someone in the household has been exposed to COVID-19

◦ If your child or anyone in the household is awaiting test results for COVID-19

◦ If your child has traveled to any states besides NY, PA, CT, DE.  If so, they would need to 

quarantine for 14 days upon returning home

If your child has any of the above and needs to quarantine, please complete the Request  for 

Instruction Change Form available on the PowerSchool Parent Portal so they can participate in LIVE 

Remote Instruction.
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Health Officials have asked us to remind parents and staff to continue wearing masks and social distance 

from others who are not part of your immediate household whether indoors or outdoors.  As always, 

please reach out if you have any questions.   Thank you for helping us keep everyone safe.

Sincerely,

Dr. Regina M. Peter

Executive Director

cc: Ms. Cynthia Allman, Executive Director

     Ms. Gina M. Borea, Principal

Newmark Education 
1000 Cellar Avenue, Scotch Plains, NJ  07076    

908-753-0330  info@newmarkeducation.com

Newmark Education would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from 
our list, please contact Newmark Education directly. Please note all Newmark communication to parents is via 
email so by unsubscribing you will no longer get important information about your child’s school. To stop 
receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: 
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, 
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media. 
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